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ISO’s Star Spangled Symphony Returns to White River State Park 
June 30  

 

One-night-only program brings a patriotic musical tradition back to the downtown park   
 

April 6, 2017 — The Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra is delighted to announce the return of Star 
Spangled Symphony, presented by Care Institute Group, Inc., to White River State Park.  
 
Guest conductor Alfred Savia and Broadway vocalist Doug LaBrecque join the ISO for a special one-night-
only concert as part of the Harrison College Concert Series at The Farm Bureau Insurance Lawn at White 
River State Park. Maestro Savia, Music Director of the Evansville Philharmonic, will lead the ISO for an 
evening of patriotic favorites including America the Beautiful, God Bless America, Tchaikovsky’s 1812 
Overture, marches of John Philip Sousa, and more! 
 
The concert takes place on Friday, June 30. Doors open at 7 p.m., and the performance begins at 8 p.m. 
Ticket sales begin at 10 a.m. on Monday, April 10 at Ticketmaster.com; prices are as follows:  

 

• Lower Reserved Section - $30 

• General Admission Lawn - $20 

• Child/Student General Admission Lawn - $10 
 
This is a rain or shine event. Low profile beach chairs will be available at the venue at no cost – supplies 
are limited. Guests may also bring in blankets. Coolers are not allowed inside the concert venue; guests 
may purchase food and drink inside the Lawn. Each ticket holder is allowed one sealed water bottle and 
sandwich-sized zip-locked clear baggie with snacks. Visit the Farm Bureau Insurance Lawn at White River 
State Park’s website for more information on the venue. 
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